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Idaho State: 
As most of you have heard, the State of Idaho issued a Stay Home order effective today. Guidance given 
by the Governor’s office is much clearer as far as construction concerned – most construction work can 
continue. The language pertaining to construction is below: 
  

For the purposes of this Order, individuals may leave their residence to provide any services or 
perform any work necessary to the operations and maintenance of essential infrastructure, 
including, but not limited to: 

● Public works construction 
● Commercial construction and the transfer and selling thereof 
● Construction of housing (in particular affordable housing or housing for individuals 

experiencing homelessness) and the transfer and selling thereof 
● Airport operations 
● Water 
● Sewer 
● Gas 
● Electrical 
● Oil refining 
● Mining 
● Roads and highways 
● Public transportation 
● Solid waste collection and removal 
● Internet; and 
● Telecommunication systems (including the provision of essential global, national, and 

local infrastructure for computing services, business infrastructure, communications, 
telecommunications relay service, and web-based services), 

provided that they carry out those services or that work in compliance with social distancing requirements 
as defined in this section, to the extent possible. 
  

A full copy of the Governor’s proclamation can be found ​here​ [coronavirus.idaho.gov]​. 

Available Resources: 
If you have not already visited our ​COVID-19 resource page​ [nwagc.org]​, I strongly urge you to look at the 
guidance available to you at that time. ​We will continue to refine COVID-19 safety guidance and post 
updates as we do.  
 

https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/coronavirus.idaho.gov/wp-content/uploads/sites/127/2020/03/statewide-stay-home-order_032520.pdf__;!!EBfIfA!LSVFYntFaoepGv71L7dlRIUM-ykZfU8fJulMU0epCiuKg2Tyby6NoHnL8IXFKnJpoLzs6g$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/coronavirus.idaho.gov/wp-content/uploads/sites/127/2020/03/statewide-stay-home-order_032520.pdf__;!!EBfIfA!LSVFYntFaoepGv71L7dlRIUM-ykZfU8fJulMU0epCiuKg2Tyby6NoHnL8IXFKnJpoLzs6g$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__http:/www.nwagc.org/covid-19-resource-center__;!!EBfIfA!LSVFYntFaoepGv71L7dlRIUM-ykZfU8fJulMU0epCiuKg2Tyby6NoHnL8IXFKnItXb6bXA$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__http:/www.nwagc.org/covid-19-resource-center__;!!EBfIfA!LSVFYntFaoepGv71L7dlRIUM-ykZfU8fJulMU0epCiuKg2Tyby6NoHnL8IXFKnItXb6bXA$

